
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
January 16, 2020 

      

Curbside Collection Update for all RA and RB Routes 

Due to weather and road conditions, curbside collection for missed routes RA 
(regularly scheduled for Tuesday, January 14, 2020 including areas Lantzville, 
Benson Meadows, East Wellington, Extension & Nanoose Bay) and RB (regularly 
scheduled for Wednesday, January 15, 2020 including areas South Wellington, 
Cassidy, Cedar & Gabriola Island) have been cancelled for the week.  
 
Please remove any materials from the curb and set out the missed material on the 
next recycling collection day (January 28 for RA and January 29 for RB), which is in 
two weeks. 
 
Download the RDN Curbside app for up-to-date curbside collection alerts, and to 
view your collection schedule and receive collection notifications. 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

   
 For more information, please contact: 
 Solid Waste Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-4111 
 rcu  
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